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10th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Red Nose Day Friday 19th March 2021 
 
We shall be supporting Comic Relief on Friday 19th March and encouraging the 
children to come to school, donating a minimum of £1 and to wear something 
red and/or with wacky hair. We are hoping to raise a substantial sum for this 
worthwhile charity, which supports young people and adults in Africa and also here 
in the UK.  
 
We are looking forward to a fun day. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Amie Langham 
Beech Class Teacher 
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